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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President             Secretary               Treasurer           Newsletter Editor 
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                                                                                                     (636)723-3220 home 

Prez Sez  

Well here it is again, time for Pres Sez.  This month I’d like to talk a little about insurance.  In 

the May issue of Model Aviation on page 80 there was a great article titled “Born to Fly” by Jim 

Graham. The name of the Article was “Protect your hobby from fire.”  If you still have your 

issue, I would sure recommend that you read it.  The crux of the whole thing is to be sure if you 

have a fire and all of your airplanes and all the related items go up in a blaze, are they covered.  

It seems that some insurance companies do not cover items that are considered a hobby. 

 

My insurance company, fortunately, did cover my hobby when I had my fire.  It would sure be 

worth the time to call your insurance co. and check to see if your hobby is covered and if it isn’t, 

find out what it would take to get it covered. 

 

One other thing about our “Model Aviation” magazine by AMA I would like to mention.  I’ve 

heard opinions from a lot of my fellow modelers both good and bad.  I personally think AMA 

does a terrific job.  I’m one of those modelers that read it cover to cover, even the articles about 

u-control.    

 

At the last meeting I was suppose to investigate how to get a rule instituted on the members who 

fly on the frequency 2.4 to put their membership cards up on the board and I had been sick the 

week before and just didn’t get a chance to do it.  Well, I had the chance this last week and came 

to a conclusion that our constitution and flying and safety rules could stand a little overhaul and 

updating.  We will discuss this at the next meeting. 

 

See you at the next meeting (6/9/11), and bring something to fly. 

  

Paul (The R/C Nut)  



 

 

 

      

Meeting Schedule 

  

Meeting Dates Remaining in 2011:  
  

Jun 9, Jul 14, Aug 11, Sep 8, Oct 13, Nov 10, Dec 8 

  

Meeting Time: 
  

7 to 9 pm.  

   

Meeting Location: May thru Sept meetings are scheduled to be at the FLYING FIELD 

  
   

 

 

 



 

Meeting Minutes 

  

St. Charles Saints – Meeting Minutes 
 

Meeting called to order 7 pm 5/12/2011. 

Roll, 12 members present. 

Membership report, 47 members, 23 openings. 

Treasures report,  

Opening balance, $7,025.28. 

Fuel/tractor             $118.76 

O'Fallon Sewer        $626.00 

Ending balance     $6,281.52 

50/50                          $ 5.00 

YTD                          $12.50 

Motion to accept treasures report, membership aye. 

Motion to accept secretary report as printed in newsletter, membership aye. 

Field report, field in great shape. 

Old Business, Paul will look into rule change needed to allow 2.4. 

New Business, All members need to put membership card on board when flying. If someone 

does not have their card up we should challenge them. 

Discussion on float flying at Horseshoe Lake. 

Show and Tell, Pierre Fath brought a Spacewalker arf, 12 lbs, 75 inch wingspan. 

50/50 Harry White. 

Attendance prizes, Paul Trendley and Glen Bassler. 

Motion to adjourn, membership aye. 

 



 
 
 

    SHOW AND TELL  

 

Pierre Fath – Spacewalker II       

        

                       


